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We are excited for our Stars teams that will host home games and travel to away venues.  With this in mind, I want to remind all students and families of the following with respect to rented arenas and sporting facilities where our students perform:
1. As an NBIAA sport, all school, district and EECD policies and rules apply to school sports played in venues other than the school.
2. All students and families who attend these events are ambassadors of Carleton North; therefore, individual behavior reflects on us as a school and community.  This includes posts on social media.
3. Once a student pays to enter a school event, they are required to remain inside at our events for their safety and for good choices.  Many times, there are young children dropped off at these events and they must remain inside as well.  We request that no youth under the age of 14 be dropped off at our school events without appropriate adult supervision.
4. Volunteers who help with the team deserve the right to be respected, please be mindful of those working the door, selling tickets or other fundraiser initiatives and team staff. A volunteer’s heart and effort needs to be cherished and respected. They are not easy to find at the best of times.
5. All sporting events are chemical free events.
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